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August 26, 2019

Mr. James L. Heidle, Public Works Director

Headquarters, 3D Infantry Division (Mechanized) and Fort Stewart
Directorate of Public Works, Building 1137

Environmental Branch (ATTN: Algeana Stevenson)

1550 Veterans Parkway

Fort Stewart, GA 31314-4927

RE: Review/Approval of Response to Comments with Revised Pages, July 2019, HAA-15
(MCA Barracks Site) Remedial Investigation/Feasibility Study, Hunter Army Airfield,
Georgia.

Dear Mr. Heidle:

The Land Protection Branch of the Georgia Environmental Protection Division (EPD) has
reviewed Hunter Army Airfield’s Response to Comments with Revised Pages, July 2019, HAA-
15 (MCA Barracks Site) Remedial Investigation/Feasibility Study, Hunter Army Airfield,
Georgia, dated July 8, 2019 and received July 24, 2019. Based on that review, it has been
determined that EPD’s comments provided in letter dated April 24, 2019 (Clark to Baumgardt)
has been adequately addressed. Therefore, the above referenced document is hereby approved for
implementation. A copy of the document will be placed on file at our office.

Should you have any questions concerning this correspondence, please contact Sharon
Priyadarshini or Mo Ghazi at (404) 656-2833.

Sincerely,

R —

Kim Hembree, Manager
Department of Defense Facilities Unit
Hazardous Waste Management Program

cc: Tressa Rutland, Fort Stewart (tressa.rutland@us.army.mil)
Algeana L. Stevenson (algeana.stevenson(@us.army.mil)
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